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The Faculty has considered the likely impact of the COVID-19 pandemic and  
government guidance, and can confirm that there will be no significant changes to 
the academic content of Parts IA, IB and II of the Mathematical Tripos for 2020-21. 
 
There will, however, be changes to the way the content is delivered through lectures, 
in order to mitigate against risks to health and to give students the best possible 
academic experience in the circumstances. The changes are: 
 

 All lectures will be recorded and made available online. 

 For Part IA, it is possible that students might also be able to attend a number 
of lectures in person but this cannot be guaranteed; a firm decision will be 
announced as soon as possible. 

 For Parts IB and II, it is expected that students will not be able to attend 
lectures in person in Michaelmas Term; any possibility of easing restrictions in 
Lent Term will be kept under review. 

 
These arrangements for lectures are based on current guidance and expectations; 
the Faculty will continue to monitor the changing public health situation throughout 
the academic year. 
 
Arrangements for supervisions are made by Colleges and Directors of Studies. The 
Faculty expects that each College will contact its own students directly to provide 
further details.  
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